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1. Representing the FPC committee, Erick and | were asked, this spring, to serve on a
HawCC CES committee, to be developed to decide if/how CES results will be shared
within each department, with the department chairs. It has been recommended that
the committee include a student, a faculty senate representative and a senior
administrator. This was a request from Don Straney, the UH System Vice President for
Academic Planning and Policy, to all the colleges in the UH system. The Faculty Policy
Committee has not received any updates about the CES committee status and have
asked Sam Giordanengo, as Academic Senate chair to follow up with the HawCC Admin
team. The deadline set by Don Straney for this process to be complete is July 15t 2018 in
order for the planned CES implementation in fall 2018.

2. The 2014 Bullying Survey was updated and finalized by the FPC during the Tuesday
March 20" Faculty Policy Committee meeting. The FPC respectfully requests that the
survey be included for discussion and approval at the next Academic Senate meeting. If
approved, the FPC recommends that the Bullying Survey is opened to faculty, lecturers
and staff on the morning of Monday March 26™ and closed at the end of the day on
Friday April 6. The FPC will be meeting on April 10" and April 12" to review and
summarize the responses to be shared at the April Academic Senate meeting.



